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The current officers of the St. John's Rosary Altar Society and their contact information are listed below:
We have elections in May, so there is a possibility that some of this might change in the not-too-distant

future. 

1. Martha Simmons - President - 654-4297 

Janet McClung - Vice President - 658-4837 

Joyce Monteilh - Secretary - 658-5190 

Debra Klicker - Treasurer - 774-1376 

In addition to these officers, their are various committee chairpersons with specific jobs to do, such as
Stella Ashford - Funerals; Libby Morgan - Weddings; Joyce Rathcke - Decorations; Joyce Myers -
Historian; Bernice Whitley - Telephone; Dixie Duncan-Sellers - Publicity; Nellie Gros - Memorials; Teresa
Kennedy - Candles; Olivia Burns - Courtesy; and Janet Grimball - Social. If you are interested in

working on any of these committees, please contact Martha Simmons and she'll "sign you up!" 

If anyone would like to join the Altar Society, simply send your name and address, along with $6.00,

to Debra Klicker at 6207 Clermont Street, Baker, LA 70714. You could also put it in an envelop marked
"Altar Society", and drop it in the collection basket on Sunday. Everyone is welcome, and remember,

you do not have to attend the first Thursday of the month meetings in order to be a member. There are

usually other activities throughout the year in which you can participate. 

The Altar Society is currently involved in making new vestments for Father Bayhi and visiting priests,
so if you like to sew, please let us know. Some Altar Society members are preparing for the St. Joseph's
Altar. If you want to help, call Molly Capone at 654-6673. We will also be sponsoring our annual
Easter Bake Sale on the Palm Sunday weekend and you are certainly welcome to bake something for
the sale. We will be very involved in decorating the church for the various services during Holy Week
and for Easter. Our final responsibility for this school year is the reception following the Sacrament of
Confirmation, which will be held on April 29. Ladies who are interested in helping with any of these

activities should contact one of the officers for more details. We always welcome volunteers! 

We look forward to hearing from a lot of you out there and welcome you to St. John's Rosary Altar

Society.
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